Re the following applications Bartholomew estate and Kentish Town CAAC have considered and make the
following comments:-

2014/6620/P kentish Town Underground Station We object to the loss of the Fruit Bowl which will result if
this application is accepted, as the Fruit Bowl is an important local amenity . we do not think a take

away restaurant on the ground floor level is appropriate as this is too close to both the station
exit/entrance and bus stop , which will cause overcrowding on the pavement .

2014/7072/P A there is a mistake re the date of response in this application . We strongly object to the
proposed banners would be clearly visible from the CAAC at numerous points . we consider these are not
in keeping with the surrounding area and are an eye saw to the surrounding CAAC area which will harm
the view from the CAAC area.

We would also like point out no 66 Falkland Road has for some time been displaying anti-Israel banners on
its exterior , we can find no application for permission to to display these and feel that they do not

enhance the area and should be removed .

Celia Goreham on behalf of Kentish Town and Bartholomew Estate CAAC



